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Explore the Area around Bharati Vidyapeeth Dental College, 

Kharghar, Navi Mumbai 

Bharati Vidyapeeth Dental College, located in the serene and well-planned node of 

Kharghar in Navi Mumbai, offers not only top-notch educational opportunities but also 

proximity to various essential amenities. Whether you're a student, visitor, or faculty 

member, the area around the college provides convenience, comfort, and a rich lifestyle 

experience. Here’s a guide to the important places, commuting facilities, and amenities 

that make living and studying in Kharghar an enriching experience. 

Kharghar at a Glance (Click the link below) 

Kharghar Navi Mumbai Maharashtra: A Comprehensive Guide (jugyah.com) 

 

Commuting Facilities 

Kharghar is well connected to the rest of Navi Mumbai and Mumbai, making it easy for 

students and faculty to commute daily. 

Download the M-indicator app for commuting convenience. 

https://jugyah.com/blogs/guides/kharghar-navi-mumbai-maharashtra
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https://apps.apple.com/in/app/m-indicator/id593278253  

https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.mobond.mindicator  

 Kharghar Railway Station: This station, situated just 2.5 km from the college, is part of the 

Mumbai suburban railway’s Harbour Line, which links Kharghar to major hubs like Panvel, 

Belapur, Vashi, and CST.  

 Navi Mumbai Metro: The Central Park Metro Station, located just 2.1 km from the college, 

connects Kharghar to other parts of Navi Mumbai via the metro’s Phase 1 route. Belpada 

station is the closest to the campus and offers a convenient mode of transport for students, 

helping them reach destinations like Belapur and Pendhar with ease.  

 Bus Services: NMMT (Navi Mumbai Municipal Transport) buses run frequently through 

Kharghar and provide an affordable option for travel to nearby nodes such as Belapur, 

Vashi, and Panvel. There are also bus stops located close to the college campus, ensuring 

easy access for daily commuters.  

 Auto Rickshaws and Taxis: Auto-rickshaws are readily available in Kharghar for short-

distance travel. Additionally, services like Uber and Ola operate extensively in the region, 

providing reliable transportation at all times. 

 

 

Hotels and Accommodations 

Whether you're visiting the college for a conference, short-term program, or simply 

exploring the area, Kharghar offers several comfortable accommodation options: 

 Royal Tulip Hotel: This luxurious hotel, located around 3.7 km from the college, offers 

premium rooms, world-class dining, and extensive conference facilities. It's an ideal place 

for dignitaries and guests visiting the campus 

 Hotel Three Star: Just 2.5 km from the campus, Hotel Three Star is a budget-friendly option 

that provides a comfortable stay with essential amenities. It’s a popular choice for visitors 

attending events at the college 

 K Star Hotel: Situated 5 km away, K Star Hotel offers a mid-range accommodation option 

with modern facilities and easy access to the surrounding commercial and educational 

hubs. 

 The Park Hotel Navi Mumbai: A luxurious five-star hotel located about 4 km from the 

college, The Park offers upscale rooms, dining options, a pool, and event spaces. This hotel 

is perfect for dignitaries, parents, or other visitors seeking a premium stay close to the 

campus. 

 

https://apps.apple.com/in/app/m-indicator/id593278253
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.mobond.mindicator
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Hospitals and Healthcare 

In terms of healthcare, Kharghar is home to some of the best hospitals and medical 

facilities in Navi Mumbai. These hospitals are well-equipped to handle emergencies and 

provide a range of services, from general healthcare to specialized treatments. 

 Located 3 km from the college, Bharati Vidyapeeth Medicover Hospital offers multi-

specialty services with advanced facilities in cardiology, neurology, orthopedics, oncology, 

and more. It provides 24/7 emergency care, modern diagnostics, and specialized surgeries. 

 MGM Hospital: Located about 4 km from the college, MGM Hospital is one of the largest 

multi-specialty hospitals in the area, providing advanced healthcare services with 

experienced professionals. Apollo Hospital: Known for its high-quality medical services, 

Apollo Hospital is situated around 5 km from the campus. It offers a comprehensive range 

of medical treatments and diagnostic services.  

 Medicity Hospital: Just 2 km away from the college, Medicity Hospital provides both 

general and emergency healthcare services, ensuring quick access to medical attention 

when needed. 

 Kharghar Medical Centre: A smaller, local hospital, Kharghar Medical Centre is located 1.8 

km away and offers prompt healthcare services for minor illnesses and injuries. 
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Tourist Attractions in Kharghar 

If you’re visiting Kharghar, there are 

several notable attractions in and 

around the area that offer a blend of 

nature, spirituality, and leisure. Here 

are some highlights: 

• Central Park: Spanning over 119 

hectares, Central Park is one of the 

largest urban parks in Asia, located 

just 2 km from the college. With 

beautifully landscaped gardens, 

walking trails, and a tranquil lake, it's 

a perfect spot for a peaceful retreat, 

family outings, or a morning jog. The 

park also features an amphitheater 

and a musical fountain, making it a 

popular venue for cultural events. 

• ISKCON Temple: Located around 3 

km from the college, the ISKCON Temple in Kharghar is a serene and spiritual haven. 

Devotees and visitors can explore the intricately designed temple, enjoy the peaceful 

surroundings, and participate in devotional activities. The temple is an architectural marvel 

that also offers spiritual discourses, making it a must-visit for those seeking peace and 

meditation. 

• Kharghar Valley Golf Course: Situated approximately 4 km from the campus, the 

Kharghar Valley Golf Course is an 18-hole, lush green course offering a world-class golfing 

experience. It also has a café open for all facing the golf course. 

• Pandavkada Waterfalls: A popular natural attraction located about 6 km from the 

college, Pandavkada Waterfalls is a breathtaking waterfall nestled in the hills of Kharghar. 

During the monsoon season, the waterfall is in full flow, creating a spectacular sight. It's a 

great spot for nature lovers, trekkers, and anyone looking to escape into nature's beauty. 
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Other Key Locations near Kharghar  

1. Lonavala 

Located about 30 kilometers from Kharghar, Lonavala is a scenic hill station known for its 
lush greenery and pleasant climate. It’s a popular weekend getaway with attractions like 
Bhushi Dam and Tiger’s Leap, along with trekking trails and beautiful caves. Famous for its 
delicious chikki (a traditional sweet), Lonavala provides a refreshing escape from city life. 

2. DY Patil Cricket Stadium 

Situated in Nerul, just a short distance from Kharghar, DY Patil Cricket Stadium is one of 
India’s premier cricket venues, with a seating capacity of over 55,000. It hosts international 
matches, IPL games, and various cultural events, offering an exhilarating atmosphere for 
sports fans. 

3. Nexus Mall (Seawoods) 

Nexus Mall, located in Seawoods about 10 kilometers from Kharghar, is the largest mall in 
Navi Mumbai. This modern shopping and entertainment hub features a wide range of retail 
stores, dining options, and entertainment facilities, including a multiplex cinema and arcade 
games, making it a popular spot for students and families alike. 

4. New Airport at Panvel 

A new international airport is under construction in Panvel, just 10 kilometers from 
Kharghar. This upcoming airport will enhance connectivity and accessibility, making travel 
more convenient for students and residents. 

5. Airoli Flamingo Bird Sanctuary 

Located nearby, the Airoli Flamingo Bird Sanctuary is a haven for nature enthusiasts and bird 
watchers. Home to various migratory birds, including flamingos, it offers a peaceful escape 
and an opportunity to explore the rich biodiversity of the area. 

6. Karnala Bird Sanctuary 

Karnala Bird Sanctuary, situated around 25 kilometers from Kharghar, is a biodiversity 
hotspot known for its variety of bird species and rich flora. Ideal for trekking and nature 
walks, the sanctuary is home to over 150 species of birds, including the famous Karnala Fort, 
which offers panoramic views of the surrounding landscape. 

7. Pagoda at Belapur 

The serene Pagoda at Belapur, also known as the Global Vipassana Pagoda, is a prominent 
meditation center and architectural marvel. It offers a tranquil environment for meditation 
and reflection, making it a perfect spot for students seeking peace and mindfulness amidst 
their studies.  
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